
From: Ramaiya, Shilpa R
Sent: 4/4/2011 5:41:41 PM
To: Ungson, Chris (chris.ungson@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc: Lee, Diana (diana.lee@cpuc.ca.gov); Klotz, Michael (Law)

(/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MlKe)
Bcc:
Subject: RE: Follow-up

Chris,

The attorney on this issue is Mike Klotz, contact: m1ke@pge.com and phone: 415-973-7565,

You and Diana probably met him today at the financing meeting.

Thanks,

Shilpa

From: Ungson, Chris [mailto:chris.ungson@cpuc.ca.gov]
Sent: Thursday, March 31,2011 5:24 PM
To: Ramaiya, Shilpa R
Cc: Lee, Diana
Subject: RE: Follow-up

Hi Shilpa,

Thanks for both your voicemail and email message. Once I get the formal go ahead from DRA management to 
proceed, we will initiate the proper protocols, Yes, we'll have to invite all Parties, set some dates, and ensure the 
Parties follow the settlement confidentiality rules so we can have open dialogue. I have copied our attorney on 
this email, Diana Lee and she would be the person to reach out to your attorney to coordinate. Please send the 
name and contact information of your attorney.

Thanks again.

Chris

---- Original Message-----
From: Ramaiya, Shilpa R Imailto:SRRd@pge.coml

SB GT&S 0027829
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Sent: Thu 3/31/2011 4:49 PM 
To: Ungson, Chris 
Subject: RE: Follow-up

Chris,

Yes, PG&E is interested in settlement discussions. I wanted to 
follow-up on the voicemail I left for you to ensure that we are using 
the proper settlement protocols before we begin the settlement. Have 
you had a chance to check with your attorney?

Thanks.

Shilpa-

SB GT&S 0027830


